
Follow-Up on Patient Input Collection 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to follow up regarding your recent 

participation in our patient input collection. Your feedback is invaluable to us and helps improve 

our services. 

If you haven't had the chance to share your thoughts yet, we kindly encourage you to do so. You 

can provide your input through the following methods: 

• Email us at [Email Address] 

• Complete our online survey at [Survey Link] 

• Call us at [Phone Number] 

Your insights not only help us enhance our services but also contribute to the well-being of our 

community. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


